
©2015 New York Bus Sales. All rights reserved.

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New York Bus Sales website
Or at the New York Head Mechanic website 

Ultra LED Look Has Changed…AGAIN!
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Parts Notice #17-0214

In 2014 we had a Parts Notice showing a change in the design of
the Ultra LED bulb used in Stop Arms (next page).
There has been another update in the design and the bulb now
appears as shown in the photo above. These bulbs are used in the
Specialty Stop Arms and are available on new buses purchased
through New York Bus Sales as Option #LGT116 or through our
Parts Department as part #15-95000.

Ultra LED Bulb Design Change
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
John Green
jgreen@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


